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Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th 
April 2015

Please be aware that there will be a holiday 
program activity consisting of an Anzac Day 
reenactment taking place on the northern 
slopes of Brook Park on the 8th and 9th of 
April. 

Please do not be alarmed if you notice 
lights in the park into the early hours of the 
morning on the 9th April as this is part of the 
exercise taking place.

The park will remain open to the public during 
this time.


